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215t Century After-School
Program

We are now accepting applications for the
21t Century Afterschool program at W.M.
Anderson Primary School for students in 5K
through 27 grade. This program will provide
academic and enrichment activities.

Start Date: September 6, 2022
End Date: May 18, 2023
Time: 2:30 p.m.- 6:00 p.m.

If you would like your child to attend,
please complete the application and return it
to the school for Ms. M. Fulton by August 26,
2022.

Health Tip

Whenever possible, allow your child to
help with meal preparation. Students are
often more likely to have interest in a meal
or food item when they have taken part in
helping to make it.

Attendance/Early Dismissal

Parents, please make sure that your child
attends school every day. Try to schedule all
appointments after school hours. If the absence
cannot be avoided, please be sure to let us know
and communicate with the teacher about missed
assignments. It is also necessary for parents to
send a medical excuse on the day that the child
returns to school.

Our instructional time begins at 7:30 a.m. and
ends at 2:30 p.m. Car riders may be dropped
off from 7:00 a.m.-7:25 a.m. in the car rider
area. Please be advised that an adult (age 18 or
older) must come inside the front door of the school
to sign your child in if they arrive after 7:25 a.m.
All visitors or parents of students must present a
Photo ID to enter the school. To limit interruption
of instruction, students who need to be picked up
early may be picked up during lunch/recess or
before 2:00 p.m. with ID.

Please remember to inform your child if he/she
1s to be a car-rider or which bus to ride before they
leave for school in the morning. Whenever there
is a change concerning transportation, you
must send a signed note that includes: the
date, drop-off address, bus number/car rider
information, and your contact information to
school. You can send it with your child to
give to the teacher or the parent may drop
the note off at the main office. Please know
that we cannot accept transportation changes by
telephone or allow someone to pick up your
student if he/she is not listed in the PowerSchool
Student Information. Also, please be reminded
that students must wear shoes that have a strap
on the back so as to not create a hazard when it is
necessary to evacuate a building quickly. We
know how important these procedures can be for
the safety of your child and for your peace of mind.
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